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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

My name is Angie, I am a person who regularly liked to visit uptown Whittier but lately with all the street closures it
has discouraged me to visit your beautiful city. Not only do I believe it affects small businesses because of the
parking situation but also I have noticed there are a lot of skaters around all the time, normally it wouldn’t be a
bother but I have witnessed them being rude to pedestrians that are just trying to have a nice time shopping or eating

at the local restaurants. I hope you reconsider opening up the streets so that uptown Whittier can return to its
normality.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone
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